
CONSTRUCTION ALERT 
University Drive Road 
Closure & Pavement 
Repair  
OC Public Works will remove and replace existing 
pavement on University Drive between Willo Lane and 
Irvine Avenue in unincorporated Orange County adja-
cent to the cities of Costa Mesa and Newport Beach.  

WHAT: 

WHERE: 

WHEN: 

OC Public Works will remove and replace existing pavement on University Drive between Willo Lane 

and Irvine Avenue in unincorporated Orange County adjacent to the cities of Costa Mesa and 

Newport Beach.  

The roadwork will require a complete road closure of University Drive between Willo Lane and Irvine 

Avenue from February 19—23. The road will remain closed to through-traffic at all times. 

Residents who live within the limits of the road closure will continue to have access to their homes at 

all times, but should expect delays. Access to the Newport Beach International Montessori Acade-

mies will be permitted during the closure.  Flag personnel will be on-site and signs will be posted to 

direct traffic.  A signed traffic detour will be in place during the road closure for commuters and  

area motorists who use University Drive.   

The project will also include the installation of disintegrated granite surface along the parkway area. 

Construction Dates: February 14 — 23 , 2018       Working Hours: Monday — Friday from 7 am — 4 pm 

Road Closure*: February 19 — 23, 2018  

*University Drive will remain closed to through-traffic at all times from February 19-23, 2018. 

This schedule is tentative and subject to change due to weather and other factors.  

The road work and closure will take place on University Drive between Willo Lane and Irvine Avenue. 
See project map below.  

CONTACT INFORMATION: 
OC Public Works 

Bruce Poma — (714) 448-1672 

Matt Dean   —  (657) 321-4099 

 

www.ocpublicworks.com 

ProjectInfo@ocpw.ocgov.com 

www.facebook.com/ocpublicworks 

www.twitter.com/ocpublicworks 
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